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The submission deadline for the April issue 
of The Shoreline is March 7th. 
Ads are not guaranteed to be placed if the issue is full before 
the deadline. Please submit material as early as possible. Real 
estate classified ads are NOT permitted. Paid ads are 
not guaranteed.

Become a Fan! 
Follow us on 
Facebook & Twitter!

2018 Board of Directors

2018 Committee Chairs

John Gilberti, President
972.966.0860
Joe Hamilton, Vice President
972.317.9291
Dick Sontag, Secretary/Treasurer
972.317.9370
Bill Farness, Director
972.317.0436
Randy Fenton, Director
871.741.7595
Steve Fluegel, Director
214.432.1079
Bill Meeks, Director
972.537.5197
Board Meetings are typically held the 3rd Monday of 
each month, but are subject to change. 

Covenants, Mike Moreland
972.317.3687
Modifications, Mike Frazier
214.732.9837
New Construction, Mike Moreland
972.317.3687
Tennis, Beverly Cox
214.354.3901
Hurricanes Swim Team, 
Mary Nordlund
972.978.1827

Central Division Office
469.246.3510

Manager, Tammy Hatter, CMCA, AMS, PCAM
972.317.5139

thatter@ccmcnet.com

Lifestyle Director, Blair Bernier 
972.317.5139

bbernier@ccmcnet.com

Coventants Coordinatior, John Evans
972.317.5139

joevans@ccmcnet.com
The Shoreline is approved by the Highland Shores Owners 
Association Board of Directors.  The Highland Shores Owners 
Association, Board of Directors and CCMC reserve the right to 
refuse, deny or edit any material submitted to The Shoreline.  
Paid advertising content represents the opinion of the 
advertisers and does not necessarily reflect the opinion of the 
Highland Shores Owners Association or any entity thereof. 

New to Highland Shores? 
Welcome neighbor! Take a moment to stop by the Association 
office for a chat or visit our website at www.highlandshores.
net to learn all the wonderful things the Highland Shores 
community has to offer. Any questions about making 
improvements to your new home? Call 972-317-5139 or send an 
e-mail to joevans@ccmcnet.com.

March Fun Facts
• The birthstone for March is Aquamarine 
and the flower is the Daffodil.
• March was named for Mars, the Roman god 
of war.
• Those born at the beginning of March are 
Pisces and those born after March 21 are 
Aries. Pisces are known for being intuitive, 
artistic and selfless, while Aries are known 
for being spontaneous, energetic and 
optimistic.
• March is Women’s History Month, Fire 
Prevention Month and St. Patrick’s Day 
takes place on March 17.
• March is the worst month of the year for 
productivity at work and the month with 
the highest number of vasectomies…both 
due to March Madness.

WELCOME

www.facebook.com/highlandshores

is Here!
first day of spring: march 20



Save the Date
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Highland Shores
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Are you receiving 
E-blasts?
Stay up-to-date with what's 
happening in Highland 
Shores by signing up to 
receive email blasts! 
From the latest Highland 
Shores events to recreation 
information, we've got the 
community news covered. 
Email Blair Bernier at 
bbernier@ccmcnet.com to be 
added to the distribution list.

Sponsor Us! 
Highland Shores is currently looking 

for community event sponsors. If 
you are interested in becoming a 

sponsor, call 972-317-5139 or email 
shoreline@highlandshores.net. 

Saturday, April 7
and

Saturday, April 14

Highland Shores Hurricanes 2018
Online Registration Opens March 1!

The Highland Shores Hurricanes is a summer recreational swim 
team that introduces kids to the joys of competitive swim. 
We are a Swim North Texas league (visit www.swimnt.com), 
focusing on improving swimming skills, building endurance 

and, most of all, having fun! It is open to Highland Village resi-
dents at least 5-years-old by June 11, 2018. All swimmers must 
be able to swim the length of the pool unassisted. Afternoon 
swim practice begins mid-May at Pool 2. Our team will com-
pete against four other Swim North Texas teams with meets 

on Mondays beginning June 11th through July 2nd. Divisionals 
and All-Stars will follow for those who qualify. The cost for this 
six-week program is $150 per swimmer (a $20 sibling discount 
applies) and includes swim practice, swim meets, end-of-year 
party, Divisionals/All-Stars fees, team t-shirt and medal/pin.
Join us for our Open House in April (check the team calendar 
on our website for the date) at the Community Center to meet 

our coaches, ask questions and sign up for volunteer positions. 
You will also be able to purchase team swimsuits, goggles and 

discounted Hawaiian Falls tickets!
For more information and online registration, please visit our 

team website at www.highlandshoreshurricanes.org. 
For questions, please contact Mary Nordlund at 

marynordlund@yahoo.com.

Highland Shores
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Underwater Egg Hunt

Flower Mound 
Movies in the Park
Friday, March 9 at 7:00 p.m.
Gerault Park
FREE

Load up your lawn chairs and blankets 
then head to Gerault Park for a family-
friendly movie night. Watch Beauty and 
the Beast under the stars. For more 
details, visit www.flower-mound.com.

Underwater Easter Egg Hunt
When: Saturday, March 31
Time: 10:00 – 11:00 a.m.
Where: Flower Mound
Fee: $5 members, $6 non-members
Hop on down to the Flower Mound CAC for an Underwater 
Easter Egg Hunt. The egg-cellent event also features a visit 
from the Easter Bunny, crafts and games. The egg hunt is 
open to kids ages 3-12 years old. Visit www.flower-mound.
com for more information.

Dallas St. Patrick’s Day Parade
Saturday, March 17
11:00 a.m.
Greenville Ave.
Celebrate St. Patrick’s Day at the largest 
parade in the southwest! This year is the 
39th anniversary for the Dallas tradition. 
Nearly 100 floats will head down the two-
mile parade route. The event is free, so bring 
the whole family. For more, visit www.
dallasstpatricksparade.com.

St. Paddy’s Texas Style
When: Saturday, March 17
Time: 2:00 – 10:00 p.m.
Where: Lewisville
FREE
Grab your green and head 
to the St. Paddy’s Texas 
Style event in Lewisville. 
This family-friendly festival 
includes a zip line, loads of 
inflatables, live music and lots of 
food. For more information, go 
to www.cityoflewisville.com.
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Six Flags over Texas
Arlington
Get your fill of thrills with 
loads of roller coasters, 
games and shows.

Spring Break is almost here and that means kids will 
be home from school for an entire week. But don’t 
worry…we have you covered! Here are the top ideas 
for keeping your kids entertained while they’re out 
of  school.

Dinosaur Valley Park
Glen Ridge
Head outdoors with 
fossil hunting, hiking and 
camping.

Texas Discovery Gardens
Dallas
Enjoy nature walks, crafts 
and discovery-themed 
activities during Spring 
Break Safari Week.

Dallas Zoo
Dallas
Learn about dozens of 
animals or register for a 
Spring Break Day Camp.

Cosmic Jump
Allen
Bounce the day away while 
playing fun games like 
dodgeball or trampoline 
basketball.

Benbrook Stables
Fort Worth
Saddle up for an afternoon 
horseback ride or spend 
the week at Spring Break 
Equestrian Camp.

Hurricane Harbor
Arlington
Make a splash on tons of 
water rides or relax on the 
lazy river. 

Perot Museum
Dallas
Make learning fun by 
exploring science or stay 
after-hours at their Spring 
Break Sleepover.

Dallas World Aquarium
Dallas
Head under the sea to 
discover fish, turtles, sharks 
and other wildlife.

LegoLand Discovery Center
Grapevine
Test your building skills or take 
on the LEGO Ninjago Training 
Camp.

Activity Guide



Kids Corner
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Thank you to everyone who attended the Valentine's Kids' Craft Event! 
We had so much fun making tons of crafts and s'mores!!! 



Classifieds

8

The Classified section is a FREE service 
to Highland Shores residents only and is 
limited to merchandise for sale. The deadline 
for ad submission is the 7th of the month prior. 
Ads will not repeat unless they are resubmitted 
by you.  Classifieds  are selected on a first 
come, first serve basis and can be emailed to 
shoreline@highlandshores.net.

For Sale...

, LLC

For Sale: Two Randy Souders art pieces titled 
“Crossroads” and “Yes, We’re Open.” 24” x 
30” Canvas Giclees. Custom created and custom 
framed. Paid $450 each, asking $350 each. Call 

Barbara at 972-834-4649.

YOUR AD GOES 
HERE!

Advertising as low as $65 a month!
Contact Blair Bernier at bbernier@ccmcnet.com 

for more information.

For Sale: 2016 Dodge Ram Promaster Utility 
Van. 14,545 miles. Backup camera, completely 
customized in back with workbench, heat/air, 
cabinet storage, etc. $31,500. Contact Bret 

Brown 214-762-4797. 

For Sale: 2009 charcoal gray Toyota Venza 
V6. Clean and well maintained, non-smoker. 
Features moon roof, back-up camera and 
navigation system. 108,000 miles. $9,500. Call 

Garry at 214-676-5410.

For Sale: One Frederick Taubes nude pencil 
sketch. 8” x 13” custom framed and matted. 
Paid $250, asking $200. Call Barbara at 972-

834-4649.
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New Constructon and Modification 
Committees

The Modification and New Construction Committees will meet 
March 9 & March 23. Please have your plans submitted 
no later than 3:00 p.m. on the Wednesday prior. Applications 
are available on the “HSOA Documents” page of our website 
www.highlandshores.net or at the management office. 
Have specific guideline questions? Please contact John Evans 
at 972.317.5139 or joevans@ccmcnet.com.

Covenants

Spring is here! 
And if you're planning on making 
any outdoor improvements, such as 
installing new landscapes, a new deck 
or a new fence, please remember 
that you need to submit for approval. 
Guidelines and applications can be 
found on highlandshores.net/hsoa-
documents. Any questions, please 
contact John Evans at joevans@

ccmcnet.com.

We would like to welcome John Evans as the new 
Covenants Coordinator. 

After two years, Sally D'Amour will no longer serve 
as Highland Shores Covenants Coordinator. During 
her time, she worked diligently to provide the community 
with the best service possible and always maintained a 
cheerful and positive attitude. She will be GREATLY 
missed!



Pet Corner
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Keeping your Pet Snug in a Storm
Intense flashes of light. Loud crashes of thunder. Severe weather can be scary for people, but it’s especially 
frightening for your pets. Here are some tips for keeping your four-legged family members snug in a storm.

1. Provide a safe space. Find a quiet spot in your home and keep a fluffy blanket there for your 
pet to snuggle.
2. Make sure he has lots of toys. Give your furry friend toys  and games to keep him distracted.
3. Don’t excessively coddle your pet. The over-attention can increase anxiety, so act like 
nothing is wrong.
4. Drown out the noise. Play music or turn the TV on to help distract from the booming 
thunderclaps.
5. Positive reinforcement. Be sure to reward your pet with a treat when he does calm down.
6. Consider a ThunderShirt. The snug-fitting shirt is especially designed to calm anxious pets.
7. See a vet. If your furry family member has extreme reactions to storms, he may need 
medication.
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Spring is the time of year for growing flowers, 
vegetables and herbs. Whether you have a 
green thumb or are just starting out, these tips 
will help you grow the garden of your dreams.

Not Your Ordinary

1. Write the names of plants 
on flat stones to create 
natural garden markers.  

Tips
Gardening

2. Fill the bottom of pots 
with foam peanuts to make 
them lighter and improve 
drainage. 

3. Grind eggshells into a 
powder then sprinkle on 
your plants for a calcium 
boost.

4. Use plastic forks to keep 
pets and other animals 
from destroying your 
garden.

5. Put diapers in the bottom 
of your potted pots to help 
retain moisture. 

6. Sprinkle a few 
tablespoons of Epsom 
salt onto your plants once 
a month to maintain a 
healthy garden.

7. Use leftover vegetable 
cooking water to fertilize 
plants. 

8. Start your seedlings in 
a citrus peel to nourish 
the plants and encourage 
growth. 

9. Grow vegetables in 
a location that gets at 
least eight hours of direct 
sunlight a day.

10. Line flower pots with 
coffee filters to keep the 
soil from falling out.

11. Ensure all in-ground 
plants receive one to two 
inches of water per week. 

12. Pinch the tips of your 
herbs to encourage new 
leaf growth.   
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Restaurant Spotlight

Residential
Light Commercial

Harvey Lewis
Master Plumber

 972-221-0386 / 972-974-4813 cell        certifiedplumbingworks.com
 certifiedplumbingworks@aol.com        Licensed & Insured M-39723

	 There is nothing more heavenly than the smell of fresh 
baked treats…well except, maybe, eating them. And the best place to 
do that is the Flour Shop.
	 The award-winning boutique bakery opened in 2011. Originally 
located in the Shops at Highland Village, the bakery recently moved across 
407 to the Highlands of Flower Mound Shopping Center. The owner, Dallas-
native Cara Vasquez, has been baking since she was a child. Her passion 
for baked goods is evident in every delicious item on the menu. 
	 From breakfast goodies to custom desserts, the Flour Shop has 
anything and everything to satisfy your sweet tooth. Start your day with 
a mouth-watering cinnamon roll or muffin bursting with flavor. They also 
feature fresh-baked breads like Zucchini Spice, Cranberry Orange and Banana Walnut. 
	 With dozens of cupcake flavors, there is sure to be one to tickle your tastebuds. Try favorites like 
Cookies and Cream, Coconut Dream or S’Mores. The Crème Brulee Cupcake flawlessly combines the elegant 
dessert with a moist cake. The cookie selections are equally as abundant. They can be frosted or custom-
decorated to match any occasion. 
	 Signature cakes like German Chocolate, Carrot Cake, Italian Cream and Red Velvet will have you 
wanting more than just one slice. They are as beautiful as they are delicious. The Flour Shop also specializes 
in custom orders. They artfully create gorgeous cakes with any design. The custom cakes are sure to be the 
highlight of any birthday party, wedding or other event. 
	 If you’re looking for something a little smaller, try a cakeball. The Red Velvet is rich and delicious. You 
can never go wrong with traditional flavors like Chocolate, Vanilla or Birthday Cake. The delightful designs make 
them almost too beautiful to eat…almost. Additional dessert options like tiramisu, eclairs, cheesecakes, pies and 
French macarons mean there is always something new to try.
	 With large open seating and bright décor, the atmosphere at the Flour Shop resembles the food...fun 
and simple. The staff is always friendly and helpful. They greet every customer with a smile and make you feel 
right at home. 
	 It’s clear everything is baked from the heart and it emanates throughout the entire bakery, from the 
staff to the desserts. For a special occasion or just to satisfy a craving, the Flour Shop is the sweetest spot in 
North Texas. 

The Flour Shop
6100 Long Prairie Rd., Suite 200
Flower Mound
Bakery
Price Range: $2 - $25

Food:

Service:

Atmosphere:

Overall:
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Calling All Women Tennis Players!
The Highland Shores Women’s Spring 
League will begin Tuesday, March 13, 
2018 and continue for 10 weeks. This is 
a social tennis doubles league designed 
for players 3.0 to 4.0. Play begins at 
9:00 a.m. every Tuesday on Courts 5, 
6, 7 and 8 with round robin play. We 

end the season with a tournament and luncheon. Great 
tennis, fun players and a perfect opportunity to meet 
up with your friends and neighbors.  Please contact 
Bev Cox at bevremax@aol.com or 214 354-3901 for 
more information and to sign up.

At this time, we have a small group interested in a Beginner’s 
Tennis League. If you have any interest, please contact Bev Cox 
for details. See you on the courts!



Neil White’s memoir, In the 
Sanctuary of Outcasts, tells 
the story of his one-year 
incarceration in a federal prison 
for bank fraud. The facility was 
technically a federal medical 
center, which housed not only 
medical inmates, but also low-
level offenders, such as White. 
It was the last institution in the 
U.S. to do so. White introduces the reader to memorable 
people, such as Ella, who had a significant impact on 
his life while incarcerated. Through his interactions 
with the other inmates, White gained perspective on 
his own life in a way that he never would have thought 
possible before he entered the institution. 

Please join us on Thursday, March 1st at 6:00 p.m. 
for a lively discussion and dinner, with participants 
contributing to the main course.  For more information, 
contact Diane Brown at 972-317-0801 or dbrown3801@
verizon.net.  

Club Corner
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Nifty   &   Fifty   Empty 
Nesters   Potluck

Friday, March 9 at 7:00 P.M.
Singles and Couples

Mingle with your neighbors in the fifty+ age group at 
the Community Center and enjoy a home cooked meal. 
To register, contact Pattie at 972-672-9560 or 
pjchaidsiak@gmail.com.

We meet the first Monday of every month at 
the Community Center

Killers of the Flower Moon
David Grann
Non-Fiction

In Killers of the Flower Moon, David Grann revisits 
a shocking series of crimes in which dozens of 
people were murdered in cold blood. A twisting, 
haunting true-life murder mystery about one of 
the most monstrous crimes in American history. 
In the 1920s, the richest people per capita in the 
world were members of the Osage Indian nation 
in Oklahoma. After oil was discovered beneath 
their land, they rode in chauffeured automobiles, built mansions and sent their 
children to study in Europe. Then, the Osage began to be murdered, one by 
one. As the death toll climbed to more than 24, the FBI took up the case. It was 
one of the organization’s first major homicide investigations. Based on years 
of research and startling new evidence, the book is a masterpiece of narrative 
non-fiction, as each step in the investigation reveals a series of sinister secrets 
and reversals. 

Join us on April 2 at 7:00 pm. For more information, contact Lynda 
DuMont at lyndad@tx.rr.com. New members always welcome! 

Dr. Cherry Chandi
Internal Medicine Specialist

Cherry Chandi, M.D.

2016 Justin Rd #360, 
Highland Village, TX 

75077 

New to the neighborhood?  Want to find our more 
about the tennis offered in Highland Shores?  Simply 
contact Kathleen Prahl at katprahl@hotmail.com or 
Katy Fisher at katyoneil5@hotmail.com. 
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www.LeeConteVaughn.ebby.com

Lori Hopper
Helping Texas Families since 2000

Cell: 214.850.2943
Fax: 888.250.3059

lori@myjpmortgage.com
NMLS# 219453

3020 Corporate Court, Suite 500
Flower Mound, TX 75028
www.myjpmortgage.com

NMLS# 225604

2000-2017

MORTGAGE SOURCE PROVIDER


